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NATIONAL COMMISSION OF SENIOR CITIZENS (NCSC)  
CELEBRATION OF ELDERLY FILIPINO WEEK 

 
 

The National Commission of Senior Citizens (NCSC) in collaboration with the 

Department of Education (DepEd)- Region XII promotes mutual respect, 
understanding and better connection between the schoolchildren and the Filipino 

elderlies to strengthen relations for value formation and nation-building. 
   

In line with this, NCSC enjoins every division and schools in the region to 
celebrate Elderly Filipino Week through simple yet impactful classroom activities. 

This is commemorated every October 1-7 by virtue of Proclamation No. 470.  
 

Classroom teachers may design activities like making tribute cards and/or 

inviting grandparents to be involved in school related activities like storytelling and 
sharing experiences that would enrich learning among the schoolchildren. Also, 

teachers are encouraged to provide space for deeper and meaningful 
intergenerational conversations between the youths and the older generations during 

the celebration of the Elderly Filipino Week. 
 

Pursuant to DO 34, s. 2022, all participating private and public schools shall 
observe strict compliance to dedicating school days to academics and co-curricular 

activities, hence, planned classroom activities shall be integrated to related subjects 

to highlight this significant celebration. 
 

Please see attached document for reference. 
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